PTO meeting February 9, 2021

Attendees: M. Urranaga, M. Pelloth, M. Sirios, S. Labowski, L. Gaudino, B. Previti, A. Stark, M. Silvestro, C. Caliandri, C. Cugno, S. Lopofsky, M. Belares

- Teacher Request
 - S. Labowski requested \$121.66 for MathStart books to lend to classrooms and use in math room - APPROVED
- Principal Update
 - No school for Presidents Day weekend. Travel advisory in effect. More info on website.
 - Report cards come out 3/12. Conferences 3/17, 3/24, 3/25
 - Shout-out to IT staff, custodial staff, health room staff to their support
- Teacher Appreciation
 - Marissa, Bree, Sara discussed food, decor, appreciation idea and possible gift card giveaway with themes
 - "I wish my teacher knew...", "I think the world of you...","Our staff is such a treat..."
 - Working with Provisions Coffee- support local!
- Treasurers Report
 - ~55,000\$ in account, spent \$1900, brought in \$495 from raffle, \$138.30 from box tops
- Restaurant Nights
 - Roosters 3/23, Bills Pizza 3/23. Possibly The Ave or Joey Bs in spring
 - Bills take-and-make for 4th grade fundraiser. Possible pick-up at Bills
- 5th grade committee
 - Letters going out for pictures and dues
- Next meeting, bring spring fundraising ideas!
- Brian Benigni
 - Presented upcoming budget requests
 - Presentation can be seen on website